
Diocese of Thunder Bay                 News  Notices  Upcoming Events             February 27th, 2023 

    Monday Memo  

Ultreya: There will be an Ultreya on Wednesday March 1 at 7:00 p.m. in the main meeting room at the Catholic 

Pastoral Centre.  We would love to see you there.   

Mini Lenten Retreat: Beginning March 1st at St. Anthony’s Parish every Wednesday after the 7:00pm Mass a 

Video Presentation “How To Pray For Your Sons, Daughters & Loved Ones” with Vernon Robertson. Everyone 

Welcomed 

Save the Date: Msgr. P Stilla’s Bible Studies “ Understanding Our Faith --The Miracles of 

Jesus in the Bible” will once again be starting on March 9  16 & 23, 2023 @ 7:00pm here at the Diocese. Space is 

limited, so please arrive early, 4 Season Gift Shop will be opened during the studies. 

“St.Pat’s Needs a Hat”: Please support efforts to replace our Cathedral Roof, by visiting stpatshat.ca and donate 

to the fund or participate in our 50/50Raffle. 

Corpus Christi – Saint Vincent de Paul:  Congratulations to Corpus Christi – Saint Vincent de Paul Conference 

for receiving funding support from the Thunder Bay Community Foundation for food programs at our local Catholic 

schools who have identified a need for assistance.  This grant will definitely assist in the efforts in nourishing children 

in need. 

CHILI SUNDAY at St. Andrew’s Church 292 Red River Rd in Saunders Hall on Sunday, March 19th from 11:00 a.m. to 

1:00 p.m.  Enjoy a delicious bowl of Chili with French Fries and Bun, Tea or Coffee for only $7.00.  Can’t stay…get a 

bowl to go for $5.00. 

LENTEN RETREAT – St. Andrew’s will be hosting a retreat with Fr. Terry Sawchuk on Monday, March 27th and 

Tuesday, March 28th from 7 p.m. to 8 p.m. in Baxter Hall.  The theme for this retreat is “People of the Way; Lessons for 

Faith and Life from my Camino Experience”.  All are welcome.  Seating is limited so please call the parish office at 345-

5202 to register.  There is no fee for this retreat; however, we do ask that you bring a non-perishable food item in 

support of the Dew Drop Inn soup kitchen. 

Evening of Lenten Reflection: Our Lady of Mount Carmel Community invites you to Our Lady of Loretto Parish 

on Sunday March 12th at 7:00 PM  for an evening of Lenten Reflection Presented by Father Terry Sawchuck 

Carmelite Information Night: Our Lady of Mount Carmelite community is Hosting an Information Night at Our 

Lady of Loretto Church Wednesday March 23,2023  at 7:00pm 

 4 Seasons Gift Shop’s Yard Sale: Join us for our Annual Yard Sale Saturday March 11 & Sunday March 12 from 

8:30am – 2:00pm, Catholic Pastoral Centre, 1222 Reaume Street, behind the Police Station 

 

 


